





19th December 2018

Dear Parents,

Year 3
Change of day for P.E.

The children in Year 3 will no longer be doing P.E. on Thursdays.  After the Christmas break the Year 3 children will be doing P.E. every Friday and must come to school in their P.E. kit every Friday.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that Tuesday carousel remains the same.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Miss. K. Lafbery



